
From: David Mckenzie
Sent: 7/10/2015 12:20:34 PM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: The pole

GOV. Haley
 
       We would like to know if we cam have the flag pole that the flag was on,we will come
take it down for free and clean up anything that we do when we get thru.
Will show all respect dew to you and this state if we can have that pole.
Thank you very much for all you do for the state of South Carolina.
GOD BLESS
 
David Mckenzie
damckn1@aol.com


